
MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS
THURSDAY, MARCH 27TH



This is the final week to order THUNDERWEAR in the online 
store. The last day for orders is on March 30th. Please 
check BT Instagram for the link.  See Mrs. Pucci if you have 
any questions.



Attention all students signed up for this season's track and 
field team. Tomorrow will be our first training session. 
Please get dressed in workout gear on layers for the 
weather, and report to room 221 at 2:30. We will have a 
meeting and then a workout.  Please see the calendar 
outside room 221 for next week's schedule.



Yesterday the boys played an exhibition game against Bishop 
Ryan and came up short by a 3-2 score. The boys were resilient 
and played well overall and the coaches were especially 
impressed with the junior boys who were invited. The future 
looks very promising and we would like to move forward with a 
practice this Friday from 2:30p.m to 4p.m. If you are unable to 
attend, please let one of the coaches know. We would like to 
remind those who did not pay the $5 fee on Wednesday must 
do so immediately.



Congratulations to Matteo Pusut, Jamie Coldwell and 
Mateo Villella as they participate in this year's Niagara 
All Star game at 6PM tonight at Collegiate high school in 
St. Catharines!  Good luck guys!



On the menu today…

Chicken Drum Sticks

Steak Sub


